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February 15, 2014 
Members of All Saints, Good Shepherd, and Saint Stephens congregations met at 2414 Lou Lane to 
discuss the recasting process and the prospect of coming together in the future. 
 
May 2, 2014 
The bishop met with all congregations of the Northern Deanery at the parish hall of St. Stephen’s to 
discuss the future coming together of the three congregations. 
 
August 9, 2014 
Kathleen Wells, Eleanor Normand, and Bob Hicks met with the Episcopal Church of Wichita Falls 
to discuss changes in the Constitution and Canons and the tri-annual budget. Information from the 
nominating committee was presented and the upcoming diocesan Convention was discussed.  
Updated deanery lists were available. 
 
October 25, 2014 
This will be our first meeting with the Rev. Amy Haynie. The agenda will include: 

 Updates on the Constitution and Canon Committee 

 Updates on the tri-annual budget 

 Updates on the Convention 

 Elections of  dean, sub-dean, and lay representative from the All Saints’ congregation 
 
 


